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EVERETT, Wash., Jan. 25, 2019 – The first two Boeing [NYSE: BA] KC-46 Pegasus aircraft departed Everett’s Paine
Field this morning for McConnell Air Force Base, where the 22nd Air Refueling Wing will be the first unit to have
the world’s newest air refueling tankers.

McConnell, in Wichita, Kan., will receive two more tankers in the weeks ahead. Then Oklahoma’s Altus Air Force
Base will receive four planes to support aircrew training.

The Air Force will soon begin evaluating the KC-46’s systems in operationally realistic scenarios, which is
required before the aircraft can be used in combat. It will also continue validating the KC-46’s refueling
capabilities, with aircraft including the B-2 bomber, C-5 cargo plane, and F-35 fighter. Prior testing involved the
B-52 bomber, C-17 cargo plane, and F-15E and F/A-18 fighters, among others.

For more information on Defense, Space & Security, visit www.boeing.com. Follow us on Twitter:
@BoeingDefense and @BoeingSpace.

# # #

Photo credit: Boeing photo

Contact:

Charles Ramey
KC-46 Tanker Program
Mobile: +1 206-851-4147
charles.b.ramey@boeing.com

Additional assets available online: Photos (3)

http://www.boeing.com/defense
https://twitter.com/boeingdefense
https://twitter.com/boeingspace
mailto:charles.b.ramey@boeing.com
https://boeing.mediaroom.com/2019-01-25-Boeing-Delivers-First-Two-KC-46A-Pegasus-Tankers-to-U-S-Air-Force#assets_117

